## **Steven Sepe**

From:

Nicole Merrill <nicolepeek@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:48 PM

То:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, I Nicole Merrill am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Nicole Merrill 6 Noble Ave, Barrington, RI 02806